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This is ridiculous. I cannot believe my goverment is wasting time, resources and 

energy on unnecessary overregulation. I have been the manager of Gj's smoke shop 

for over 10 years. First the overly inflated tax on vapor products, now trying to 

completely take very well selling products off my shelves. It seems that every year 

another stupid regulation makes me fear for the future of the business me and my 

boss have built. I cannot understand the reason for only allowing certain 

establishments to carry these items. We are proudly a 21 and older store, that is very 

committed to making sure these adult items do not fall onto the hands of youths. I 

would think that a better use of resources would be to educate children and parents 

about these products and the consequences of supplying them to a minor as a 

parent, or using them as a minor.  


